
	

21st	March	2024	

NtM	No.	01	of	2024	

Local	Notice	to	Mariners		-	Rocks	at	Dunbar	Harbour	Slip	Way	

All	harbour	users	should	be	aware	of	rock	placed	temporarily	on	both	
sides	of	the	Victoria	Harbour	slip	way.		

The	rock	will	be	moved	across	the	middle,	Broadhaven	Harbour,	during	
low	tides	in	April	and	May	to	repair	the	breakwater.		

Anyone	using	the	slipway	should	take	care	at	high	water	when	the	rock	
is	not	visible.	Also	be	aware	of	heavy	construction	machinery	that	may	
be	operating	around	the	slip	way	at	low	water.		

	

Contact	the	Harbour	Master	07958	754858	if	you	need	to	check	specific	
arrangements	for	your	launch.	

Fiona	Kibby	
Dunbar	Harbour	Master	
	
Status	of	Previously	Published	Notices:	
NtM	No4	of	2023	–	missing	Navigation	mark	‘Iron	Pole’	-	remains	in	
Force	


